Natasha L. McFarIez

From: Kevin Delaigle <kevindelaigle@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 12, 2023 12:18 PM

To: Lena Bonner

Cc: Natasha L. McFarley

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Delegation item for 4/18 Commission Meeting

Dear Ms. Bonner,

Hope this email finds you well.

I would like to present a Delegation Item for the next Commission Meeting on April 18 in support of a forensic audit of
Augusta-Richmond County Departments.

Please let me know if you need any additional information from me.

Thank you.
Sincerely yours,

Kevin de I'Aigle
636 11th Street
Augusta, GA 30901
Tel. 917-392-6801

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of the City of Augusta's mail system -- DO NOT CLICK on links,
open attachments or respond to requests for information unless you are sure the content is safe.]



